
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
The Dearborn Academy, a public charter school located at 19310 

Ford Rd, Dearborn, MI, 48128, is conducting registration for the 

2024-2025 school year. Residents of the state of Michigan are 

eligible. Current students must register from Monday, January 

29, 2024 to Friday, February 23, 2024. Preference will be given 

to siblings of current students. New students must register from 

Monday, March 4, 2024 to Friday, March 22, 2024. Registration 

of current students and siblings occurs only when all required 

information has been received prior to other new students. 

Returning students who fail to register for the 2024-2025 school 

year by February 23, 2024 will be treated as “new registrants” and 

will be subject to same regulations as those for new students. A 

lottery will be conducted on Thursday, April 18, 2024 at 2:00 

P.M. at The Dearborn Academy in cases of excess registration 

applications. Applications and a copy of lottery rules are available 

by contacting The Dearborn Academy at (313) 982-1300. 

 


